
Ottawa, February 9, 1916.

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your letter

of the 28th ultimo in reference to the appointment of a

nant officer for the Kincolith Indian Day School.

In reply I beg to say that, in view of your

import, no furtheraction need be taken in regard to this

tatter at present.

Your obedient servant,

F.D. McLean

Aset. Deputy and Secretary.
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